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BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE
July 17, 2023

IN RE: PETITION OF AQUA GREEN UTILITY INC. CERTIFICATE OF
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSTIY

DOCKET NO:  20-00026

Petition of Aqua Green Utility Inc. Certificate of Convenience and Necessity

Aqua Green Utility Inc. would like to update the Commission on progress with the Forest Trails
Subdivision. We would also ask for time extension for the construction of the wastewater treatment
plant.

The original developer/land owner has sent this request via email to AGU.

Dart,

Deana and I want to continue to move forward in developing the land.
Please renew whatever permits are needed. We are excited about working
with you and getting the job done. If you have any further questions,
please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mike.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dart Kendall
Aqgua Green Utility Inc.




